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September 2022 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are keen to start a second-hand uniform shop at school where families can obtain unwanted uniform and PE kit 

in exchange for a voluntary donation or for free. 

We are not certain how this will run or, indeed, if it is at all feasible. At the moment, this idea is in its infancy and the 

only way we can find out if it is workable is dependent upon the amount of donations we receive from existing 

families and friends of the school. 

To this end, if you have any unwanted uniform (or any that is new and just not wanted or needed) from last year 

that is in a good condition, please consider donating it to us rather than getting rid of it. We would welcome any of 

the following

School Uniform: 

 Purple school jumper or cardigans (with badge) 

 White polo shirt, blouse or shirt (badge optional) 

 Black or grey trousers/tailored shorts 

 Black or grey pinafore dress or skirts 

 Lilac ‘gingham’ summer school dresses 

 Completely black, flat-soled shoes or boots 

 
PE Kit: 

 Plain white t-shirt 

 Plain black shorts or 

 Plain black leggings (girls)  

 Trainers (any colour) 

 Plain black or navy tracksuit for (tops and/or bottoms) 

 

We appreciate that uniform can be quite costly, especially for large families, and we know that things are only 

getting more expensive. This is why we want to do as much as we can to support our school community by recycling 

uniform for voluntary donations or for free. 

Please support us in any way you can by depositing any unwanted new or second-hand (good condition – no holes, 

etc) uniform in the large blue tub at the front of the school building.  

We will keep you updated on how this idea develops and if we are able to set it up. 

Best wishes, 

All the staff at Dereham Church of England Junior Academy 
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